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Minutes/Meeting Summary 
 

 PAC4Teens Meeting 
Thursday, February 3, 2022 

5:15 pm  
Virtual  

Attendees:  Adrianna, Gabriel, Jasmine, Nate, Julien, Amna, Hailey, Josh, Ovi, Carlos Arya, 
Xan, Liam, Andrea,  

 
 

 

Item/ 
Ref # 

Details, Discussion & Conclusion 
(summary of discussion) 

Action Items/Status 
(include deadline as 
appropriate) 

1.  Welcome & Minutes Review  

 Minutes of the previous meeting were reviewed, with 
no pressing updates. 

 

2.  Admin Updates  

 Discussed whether Thursday meetings were still 
viable for all members. Consensus agreed that it was, 
though it may change as we shift to in person. 

All participants had completed or were finishing the 
required training for City volunteers.  

PAC Members to confirm 
schedules for future 
availability and prepare for 
in-person 

3.  Programming Items  

 PAC Members were encouraged to narrow down 
ideas for the long term project of the year, to be 
confirmed next month. The goal is to decide on a 
project for PAC to work on and make it a long term 
benefit to the community.  

Current City programs were discussed, namely the 
return to in-person programming and the return of 
Free Teen Programs on the 14th.  

March Break Programs and volunteer opportunities 
were discussed, with PAC Members being provided 
opportunities for additional hours. Availability was a 
concern so PAC Members will confirm dates and 
email in availability. 

PAC Members to 
brainstorm and discuss 
long term program plans, 
to be presented next 
month.  

PAC Members will check 
availability to see if they 
can volunteer for March 
Break events.  

 

4.  Virtual Programs  

 Virtual Programming was discussed, and Members 
were asked if youth enjoyed virtual programming, or if 

No Action Required 
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Item/ 
Ref # 

Details, Discussion & Conclusion 
(summary of discussion) 

Action Items/Status 
(include deadline as 
appropriate) 

it was something we should attempt to shift away 
from. The consensus was to move away from virtual 
programming, in most cases, and shift to in person. 
Small exceptions were discussed, such as E-Sports, 
some art classes, etc.  

 5. School Schedules  

 School schedules were discussed, with PAC 
members returning to a semester-based format rather 
than Quadmesters. This does not bear a drastic shift 
in timing but could increase workload across classes.  

PAC members are to 
provide notice if schools' 
workloads begin to 
increase, so adjustments 
can be made to the 
schedules to 
accommodate. 

6. Free Teen  

 The return to in-person free teen programming begins 
march 14th.  

Pac will spread the news 
through in persona and 
over social media. 

7 Other Business  

 First aid and CPR dates will be booked shortly, based 
on the number interested and availability. 

Pac will confirm interest in 
this training for Liam to 
book and cover costs. 

 Next Meeting  

 Thursday, March 3rd, 2022 
5:15 pm via zoom 

 

Meeting Adjourned: 6:15 pm 


